From: wichard simpson [

Sent: 12 October 2017 16:28

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea

Subject: RE: 192 Regent's Park Road: 2017/3239/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Nora, I'm sorry I didn't reply. I confirm that the PHCAAC has no objection to the
revised proposals which address our earlier concerns. Many thanks for all your work on this
application .

All best

Richard
Chair PHCAAC

On 12 Oct 2017 16:19, "Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea" <Nora-
Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Richard,

Can you please update me with your view on this?

Best Regards,

Nora-Andreea Constantinescu
Planning Officer - Development Management

Telephone: 02079745758




